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 香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 

Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department  
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 

   

 
放棄註冊商標  

(局部放棄) 

  

根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 56 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 56 條，以下註冊商標的擁有人已就某些該

等註冊所關乎的貨品或服務放棄註冊。 

 
 
 

SURRENDER OF REGISTERED TRADE MARK(S)  
(PARTIAL SURRENDER) 

  
The registrations of the following registered trade mark(s) have been surrendered by 
the owner(s) under section 56 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559) and rule 56 of 
the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.) in respect of certain goods or services for 
which the trade mark(s) are registered. 
 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.:  

301676692 

[540] 商標：  
Mark:  

 
 

[571] 商標描述：  
Mark Description:  

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、地址:  
Owner's Name, Address:  

SUNIL BANSAL 
E-227, SAINIK FARMS, 
DELHI, 
INDIA 

[740/ 
750] 

擁有人的送達地址:  
Owner's Address for Service: 

Rungta Manish 
Flat A5, 13/F, Greenfield Terrace, 
26 Ho Man Tin Hill Road, Kowloon 
Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號：  
Class No.:  

9,11 

[151] 註冊日期：  
Date of Registration: 
放棄生效日期：  
Date of Surrender 
Taking Effect: 

30-07-2010  
 
26-11-2020 
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放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 

類別 Class 38 
Telecommunications. 
 

紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 

類別 Class 9 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, optical, weighing, 
measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), life-saving and teaching apparatus and 
instruments; apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, 
accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data carriers, recording 
discs; automatic vending machines and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash 
registers; calculating machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus. 
 
類別 Class 11 
Apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, 
ventilating, water supply and sanitary purposes. 

 
 

[111
] 

註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.:  

301754578 

[540
] 

商

標：  
Mark
:  

 
 

[571
] 

商標描述：  
Mark Description:  

N/A 

[730
] 

擁有人姓名／名稱、地址:  
Owner's Name, Address:  

DG International Holdings Limited 
Unit 1, Mill Hill Industrial Estate, 
Flower Lane, London NW7 2HU, 
UNITED KINGDOM 

[740
/ 
750] 

擁有人的送達地址:  
Owner's Address for Service: 

MINTERELLISON LLP 
Level 32, Wu Chung House 
213 Queen's Road East 
HONG KONG 

[511
] 

類別編號：  
Class No.:  

3,5,6,8,9,10,11,12,16,18,20,21,22,24,25,29,31,33,3
5 

[151
] 

註冊日期：  
Date of Registration: 
放棄生效日期：  
Date of Surrender 
Taking Effect: 

04-11-2010  
 
21-10-2020 

     

放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
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類別 Class 4 
Fuel for use in barbecues; portable fuel; fire starters; candles and wicks for 
lighting; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods. 
 
類別 Class 7 
Electric hand implements for use in cooking; electric hand implements for use in 
barbeque cooking. 
 
類別 Class 17 
Rubber, gutta-percha, gum, asbestos, mica and goods made from these materials; 
plastics in extruded form for use in manufacture; semi-finished plastics materials for 
use in further manufacture; stopping and insulating materials; flexible non-metallic 
pipes. 
 
類別 Class 28 
Games, beach games, playing cards; articles and equipment for use in sports activities 
and outdoor pursuits. 
 
類別 Class 34 
Smokers' articles; matches. 
 
類別 Class 36 
Insurance; financial affairs; monetary affairs; real estate affairs. 
 
類別 Class 40 
Treatment of materials. 
 
類別 Class 44 
Hygienic and beauty care for human beings or animals; agriculture, horticulture and 
forestry services. 
 

紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 

類別 Class 3 
Bleaching preparations and other substances for laundry use; cleaning, polishing, 
scouring and abrasive preparations; soaps; perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair 
lotions; suntan lotion; sunblock preparations; shower gel; shampoo; dentifrices. 
 
類別 Class 5 
Sanitary preparations for medical purposes; dietetic substances adapted for medical 
use, food for babies; plasters, materials for dressings; plaster kits; first aid kits; 
material for stopping teeth, dental wax; disinfectants; preparations for destroying 
vermin; fungicides, herbicides; bandages; dressings; plasters; medicines; dental 
cement and fillers; insecticides; wristbands, leg bands and head bands all impregnated 
with insecticides and/or insect repellents; wristbands for alleviating motion 
sickness; hand steriliser kits. 
 
類別 Class 6 
Common metals and their alloys; metal building materials; transportable buildings of 
metal; materials of metal for railway tracks; non-electric cables and wires of common 
metal; ironmongery, small items of metal hardware; pipes and tubes of metal; safes; 
goods of common metal not included in other classes; ores; padlocks, keys; rings; 
holders and chains for keys; locks incorporating straps; metal climbing equipment; 
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karabiners; crampons; hooks; ice nails; metal pegs; pitons of metal; rope thimbles of 
metal; metal ropes; metal tent pegs; all included in Class 6. 
 
類別 Class 8 
Hand tools and implements (hand-operated); cutlery; cutlery sets; razors; penknives; 
bottle openers; mallets; camping mallets. 
 
類別 Class 9 
Magnetic data carriers, recording discs, weighing apparatus and instruments, 
calculators; electric smoothing irons; radios; radios incorporating clocks; electrical 
insect-repelling apparatus; spectacles; eyewear; sunglasses; goggles for sports; eye 
shades; eye masks for protection; protective bags and cases for eyewear; containers 
and wallets for holding recordings on compact disks; audio cassette tapes or other 
storage media; electrical plugs; fittings and adapters for electrical plugs; personal 
alarms incorporating lights; spring balances; spectacle cases; cases included in Class 
9; protective clothing (not being parts of sports suits) for use in sports and outdoor 
activities; compasses, binoculars, cameras; camera bags; parts and fittings for all 
the aforesaid goods. 
 
類別 Class 10 
Foil survival blankets. 
 
類別 Class 11 
Apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, 
ventilating, water supply and sanitary purposes; bathplugs; dryers; hair dryers; 
electric fans; electric kettles; torches; electric torches; lanterns; parts and 
fittings for all aforesaid goods. 
 
類別 Class 12 
Bikes; bicycles; mountain bikes; boats, dinghies and rafts. 
 
類別 Class 16 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included in other classes; 
printed matter; book binding material; photographs; stationery; adhesives for 
stationery or household purposes; artists' materials; paint brushes; typewriters and 
office requisites (except furniture); instructional and teaching material (except 
apparatus); plastic materials for packaging (not included in other classes); printers' 
type; printing blocks. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; animal skins, hides; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols 
and walking sticks; whips, harness and saddlery; laundry bags; harness straps and 
belts; elasticated straps and cords, all for luggage; folding cases; shoulder bags, 
backpacks, holdalls, beach bags, shoe bags, holsters; money bags; pouches, purses, 
wallets, credit card holders; saddle bags adapted for use with briefcases; luggage 
label holders, luggage labels and luggage tags; bandoliers, sun shades; camera cases; 
travel garment covers; rucksacks; backpacks; rucksack liners; pill pouches; cosmetic 
bags; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 18. 
 
類別 Class 20 
Furniture, mirrors, picture frames; goods (not included in other classes) of wood, 
cork, reed, cane, wicker, horn, bone, ivory, whalebone, shell, amber, mother-of-pearl, 
meerschaum and substitutes for all these materials, or of plastics; sleeping bags; 
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sleeping mats; pillows; inflatable pillows; travel pillows; cushions; inflatable 
cushions; tent pegs (not of metal); mattresses for camping; portable kitchens being 
furniture for outdoor and camping use; camping furniture; footstools; pouffes; 
containers; containers for liquids; cases included in Class 20; parts and fittings for 
all aforesaid goods; coat hangers. 
 
類別 Class 21 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers; combs and sponges; brushes (except paint 
brushes); brush-making materials; articles for cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked 
or semi-worked glass (except glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and 
earthenware not included in other classes; small utensils, bottles and portable 
containers for household use; cleaning materials and instruments; shoe cloths; 
hollowware; travel bottles; vacuum flasks; insulated coffee mugs; insulated travel 
mugs; plastic travel mugs; drinking vessels; collapsible drinking vessels; coolers; 
cool bags; cool sleeves and bags adapted for surrounding bottles; crockery; crockery 
sets; brushes; clothes brushes; hair brushes; pillboxes; cosmetic containers; 
toothbrushes; toothbrush covers and containers; non- electric kettles; aerosol 
containers; cases included in Class 21; parts and fittings for all aforesaid goods. 
 
類別 Class 22 
Ropes, string, nets, tents, awnings, tarpaulins, sails, sacks and bags (not included 
in other classes); padding and stuffing materials (except of rubber or plastics); raw 
fibrous textile materials; washing lines. 
 
類別 Class 24 
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; towels; bed and table 
covers. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; clothing, footwear and headgear for sports and outdoor 
pursuits; money belts. 
 
類別 Class 29 
Meat, fish, poultry and game; meat extracts; preserved, dried and cooked fruits and 
vegetables; jellies, jams, compotes; eggs, milk and milk products; edible oils and 
fats; prepared and cooked meals. 
 
類別 Class 31 
Agricultural, horticultural and forestry products and grains not included in other 
classes; live animals; fresh fruits and vegetables; seeds, natural plants and flowers; 
foodstuffs for animals; malt. 
 
類別 Class 33 
Alcoholic beverages (except beers). 
 
類別 Class 35 
Retail services connected with the sale of bleaching preparations and other substances 
for laundry use, cleaning, polishing, scouring and abrasive preparations, soaps, 
perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair lotions, suntan lotion, sunblock, shower 
gel, shampoo, dentifrices, industrial oils and greases, lubricants, dust absorbing, 
wetting and binding compositions, fuels (including motor spirit) and illuminants, fuel 
for use in barbecues, portable fuel, fire starters, candles and wicks for lighting, 
pharmaceutical and veterinary preparations, sanitary preparations for medical 
purposes, dietetic substances adapted for medical use, food for babies, plasters, 
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materials for dressings, plaster kits, first aid kits, material for stopping teeth, 
dental wax, disinfectants, preparations for destroying vermin, fungicides, herbicides, 
bandages, dressings, medicines, dental cement and fillers, insecticides, wristbands, 
leg bands and head bands all impregnated with insecticides and/or insect repellents, 
wristbands for alleviating motion sickness, hand steriliser kits, common metals and 
their alloys, metal building materials, transportable buildings of metal, materials of 
metal for railway tracks, non-electric cables and wires of common metal, ironmongery, 
small items of metal hardware, pipes and tubes of metal, safes, goods of common metal 
not included in other classes, ores, padlocks, keys, rings, holders and chains for 
keys, locks incorporating straps, metal climbing equipment, karabiners, crampons, 
hooks, ice nails, metal pegs, pitons of metal, rope thimbles of metal, metal ropes, 
metal tent pegs, electric hand implements for use in cooking, electric hand implements 
for use in barbeque cooking, hand tools and implements (hand-operated), cutlery, 
cutlery sets, razors, penknives, bottle openers, mallets, camping mallets, magnetic 
data carriers, recording discs, weighing apparatus and instruments, calculators, 
electric smoothing irons, radios, electrical insect-repelling apparatus, spectacles, 
eyewear, sunglasses, goggles for sports, eye shades, eye masks for protection, 
protective bags and cases for eyewear, containers and wallets for holding recordings 
on compact disks, audio cassette tapes or other storage media, electrical plugs, 
fittings and adapters for electrical plugs, personal alarms incorporating lights, 
spring balances, spectacle cases, cases included in Class 9, protective clothing (not 
being parts of sports suits) for use in sports and outdoor activities, compasses, 
binoculars, cameras, camera bags, foil survival blankets, apparatus for lighting, 
heating, steam generating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water supply 
and sanitary purposes, bathplugs, dryers, hair dryers, electric fans, electric 
kettles, torches, electric torches, lanterns, bikes, bicycles, mountain bikes, boats, 
dinghies and rafts, paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes, printed matter, book binding material, photographs, stationery, 
adhesives for stationery or household purposes, artists' materials, paint brushes, 
typewriters and office requisites (except furniture), instructional and teaching 
material (except apparatus), plastic materials for packaging (not included in other 
classes), printers' type, printing blocks, leather and imitations of leather, and 
goods made of these materials and not included in other classes, animal skins, hides, 
trunks and travelling bags, umbrellas, parasols and walking sticks, whips, harness and 
saddlery, laundry bags, harness straps and belts, elasticated straps and cords, all 
for luggage, folding cases, shoulder bags, backpacks, holdalls, beach bags, shoe bags, 
holsters, money bags, pouches, purses, wallets, credit card holders, saddle bags 
adapted for use with briefcases, luggage label holders, luggage labels and luggage 
tags, bandoliers, sun shades, camera cases, travel garment covers, rucksacks, 
backpacks, rucksack liners, pill pouches, cosmetic bags, parts and fittings for all 
the aforesaid goods, furniture, mirrors, picture frames, goods (not included in other 
classes) of wood, cork, reed, cane, wicker, horn, bone, ivory, whalebone, shell, 
amber, mother-of-pearl, meerschaum and substitutes for all these materials, or of 
plastics, sleeping bags, sleeping mats, pillows, inflatable pillows, travel pillows, 
cushions, inflatable cushions, tent pegs (not of metal), mattresses for camping, 
portable kitchens being furniture for outdoor and camping use, camping furniture, 
footstools, pouffes, containers, containers for liquids, coat hangers, cases included 
in Class 20, household or kitchen utensils and containers, combs and sponges, brushes 
(except paint brushes), brush-making materials, articles for cleaning purposes, 
steelwool, unworked or semi-worked glass (except glass used in building), glassware, 
porcelain and earthenware not included in other classes, small utensils, bottles and 
portable containers for household use, cleaning materials and instruments, shoe 
cloths, hollowware, travel bottles, vacuum flasks, insulated coffee mugs, insulated 
travel mugs, plastic travel mugs, drinking vessels, collapsible drinking vessels, 
coolers, cool bags, cool sleeves and bags adapted for surrounding bottles, crockery, 
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crockery sets, brushes, clothes brushes, hair brushes, pillboxes, cosmetic containers, 
toothbrushes, toothbrush covers and containers, non-electric kettles, aerosol 
containers, cases included in Class 21, washing lines, ropes, string, nets, tents, 
awnings, tarpaulins, sails, sacks and bags (not included in other classes), padding 
and stuffing materials (except of rubber or plastics), raw fibrous textile materials, 
textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes, towels, bed and table 
covers, clothing, footwear, headgear, clothing, footwear and headgear for sports and 
outdoor pursuits, money belts, games, beach games, playing cards, articles and 
equipment for use in sports activities and outdoor pursuits, meat, fish, poultry and 
game, meat extracts, preserved, dried and cooked fruits and vegetables, jellies, jams, 
compotes, eggs, milk and milk products, edible oils and fats, prepared and cooked 
meals, agricultural, horticultural and forestry products and grains not included in 
other classes, live animals, fresh fruits and vegetables, seeds, natural plants and 
flowers, foodstuffs for animals, malt, alcoholic beverages (except beers), tobacco, 
smokers' articles, matches. 

 
 

[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.:  

301757467 

[540] 商標：  
Mark:  

 
 

[571] 商標描述：  
Mark Description:  

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、地址:  
Owner's Name, Address:  

MMG Management Pty Ltd 
Level 23, 28 Freshwater Place, 
Southbank Victoria 3006, 
AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

擁有人的送達地址:  
Owner's Address for Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor, 
Alexandra House, Central 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號：  
Class No.:  

6,14,35,37,40,42 

[151] 註冊日期：  
Date of Registration: 
放棄生效日期：  
Date of Surrender 
Taking Effect: 

08-11-2010  
 
09-11-2020 

     

放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 

類別 Class 1 
Chemical and mineral products for use in industry, science, photography, agriculture, 
horticulture and forestry; chemical additives for paint and polymer materials, 
fertiliser compositions, wood preservatives, cleaning preparations, plastics, paint, 
paper, soap, cosmetics, pharmaceuticals, rubber, putties, building materials, water 
treatment, the processing of food products, preserving foodstuffs, fire retardants, 
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adhesives, motor fuel, explosive compositions, insecticides, herbicides and 
fungicides; alkaline metals; salts of alkaline metals; alkaline-earth metals; alum; 
alumina; salts for colouring metals; salts of alkaline metals; dehydrating 
preparations for industrial purposes. 
 
類別 Class 4 
Industrial oils, greases and lubricants; coal and other carbonaceous fuels for power 
generation and for metallurgical use; dust absorbing, wetting and binding 
compositions; fuels (including motor spirit) and illuminants; mineral fuel; kerosene; 
diesel oil; coke; charcoal (fuel); peat (fuel). 
 
類別 Class 7 
Mining and mineral processing equipment and machinery, including centrifuges, mills, 
jigs, compressors, feeders, drilling machines, extractors, mine-working machines, ore 
treating machines, haulage apparatus (mining), pumps, separators, agitators, crushers 
and ore treating machinery, and parts and accessories for the foregoing; earth moving 
machinery in this class, including excavators, bulldozers and graders; machines for 
washing mines; aerators, namely aerators for use in the mining industry for aerating 
slurries of mineral particles. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Provision of educational and training services to community based organisations and 
groups as well as land owners and students in relation to various community based 
projects including environmental management, protection, conservation and care, 
economic development, scientific based land care, protection and maintenance of 
wildlife, aboriginal health, education, culture and sport, water quality and land 
degradation, erosion and salinity; arranging and conducting of conferences; provision 
of museum facilities; museum exhibitions; museum services; exhibitions on mining, 
conservation, construction and science; arranging and conducting of conferences, 
seminars, exhibitions and symposiums; photography services associated with mines, 
mills and smelters; information, advisory and consultancy services relating to all the 
aforesaid. 
 

紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 

類別 Class 6 
Metal ores and concentrates; common metals and their alloys, unwrought or semi-
wrought; metal building materials; non-electric cables and wires of common metal; 
pipes and tubes of metal; metallic powders; semi-finished painted metal in sheet form; 
bags, pouches, envelopes and foils all made wholly or principally of metal; semi-
finished matrix metal composites; molten metal; metals, mattes and metallurgical 
products and by-products; goods of common metal not included in other classes. 
 
類別 Class 14 
Precious metals and their alloys. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Wholesale and retail services pertaining to metals and metallurgical products; 
advertising and business services pertaining to the mining industry; management 
services including the operation and management of mine sites; business management 
services for environmental protection projects; market surveys and studies for the 
mining industry; computerised online ordering services in the fields of minerals, 
metals and fuels; wholesale and retail services (or sales promotion for others) in 
relation to minerals and metals; advertising, marketing and business services, in 
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relation to the mining industry, including, ore mining and the sale of base metals and 
common metals including unwrought and partly wrought common metals, alloys, including 
alloys, ores, metallic ores, and metal concentrates and metallurgical products; 
provision of business management services for the operation and management of mine 
site; business advice, assistance, consultancy, analysis, information, management and 
administration, including, the provision of such services to and in conjunction with 
community based organisations and in respect of various community based projects 
relating to environmental management, protection, conservation and care, economic 
development; import-export agencies; procurement services for others (purchasing goods 
and services for other businesses); sales promotion (for others); business planning 
and business administrative services relating to the exploration, evaluation, 
development, mining, processing and marketing of precious and base metals; retail and 
retail store services in the field of minerals and metals. 
 
類別 Class 37 
Construction, repair, maintenance and installation services pertaining to mining 
operations and mining machinery and vehicles; mining of metal and metal ores; mining 
extraction and related mining services; consulting services pertaining to mining; 
quarrying and related open pit mining services; building construction, repair and 
installation and related building services; drilling of wells; factory construction; 
furnace and smelter installation and repair; installation and repair of freezing 
equipment; pipeline construction and maintenance; road paving; rental of construction 
equipment. 
 
類別 Class 40 
Processing, treatment and blending of materials including minerals, ores, metals and 
concentrates; purification of ores and related refining services; smelting and 
refining of metals, alloying of metals, galvanisation and electrolysis of metals; 
processes associated with extraction of metals and mineral concentrates from minerals, 
including crushing, grinding, leaching, neutralisation, ferric regeneration, 
flotation, counter current decantation, solvent extraction, electrowinning, carbon 
regeneration and concentrate dewatering; metal casting; millworking; recycling, 
recovery, purification, treatment and reprocessing services, all for common metals and 
their alloys and articles made wholly or principally therefrom; metal treating; 
information and consultancy in relation to the aforesaid. 
 
類別 Class 42 
Scientific research and development services in respect of mining, the purification of 
ores, smelting and refining of metals, alloying of metals, galvanisation and 
electrolysis of metals; industrial analysis and advice services relating to industrial 
uses of common and precious metals and their alloys; mining exploration and geological 
prospecting for minerals; engineering, consulting and testing services pertaining to 
mining and mineral processing; mine exploration; land surveying; geological and 
mineralogical research, prospecting and surveys; architecture, industrial design, 
analysis, testing and research services associated with mines, mills and smelters, 
including providing the services of analysis, testing and research laboratories; 
product safety testing; metallurgical and chemical analysis, testing and research 
services, including providing the services of analysis, testing and research 
laboratories; construction planning and drafting; research development and technical 
services for the mining and metallurgical industries; research in the field of 
environmental protection; environmental protection services in respect of conducting 
scientific based land care, protecting and maintaining wildlife and flora, improving 
water quality, and elminiating land degradation, erosion and salinity. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.:  

301757476 

[540] 商標：  
Mark:  

 
 

[571] 商標描述：  
Mark Description:  

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、地址:  
Owner's Name, Address:  

MMG Management Pty Ltd 
Level 23, 28 Freshwater Place, 
Southbank Victoria 3006, 
AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

擁有人的送達地址:  
Owner's Address for Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor, 
Alexandra House, Central 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號：  
Class No.:  

6,14,35,37,40,42 

[151] 註冊日期：  
Date of Registration: 
放棄生效日期：  
Date of Surrender 
Taking Effect: 

08-11-2010  
 
09-11-2020 

     

放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 

類別 Class 1 
Chemical and mineral products for use in industry, science, photography, agriculture, 
horticulture and forestry; chemical additives for paint and polymer materials, 
fertiliser compositions, wood preservatives, cleaning preparations, plastics, paint, 
paper, soap, cosmetics, pharmaceuticals, rubber, putties, building materials, water 
treatment, the processing of food products, preserving foodstuffs, fire retardants, 
adhesives, motor fuel, explosive compositions, insecticides, herbicides and 
fungicides; alkaline metals; salts of alkaline metals; alkaline-earth metals; alum; 
alumina; salts for colouring metals; salts of alkaline metals; dehydrating 
preparations for industrial purposes. 
 
類別 Class 4 
Industrial oils, greases and lubricants; coal and other carbonaceous fuels for power 
generation and for metallurgical use; dust absorbing, wetting and binding 
compositions; fuels (including motor spirit) and illuminants; mineral fuel; kerosene; 
diesel oil; coke; charcoal (fuel); peat (fuel). 
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類別 Class 7 
Mining and mineral processing equipment and machinery, including centrifuges, mills, 
jigs, compressors, feeders, drilling machines, extractors, mine-working machines, ore 
treating machines, haulage apparatus (mining), pumps, separators, agitators, crushers 
and ore treating machinery, and parts and accessories for the foregoing; earth moving 
machinery in this class, including excavators, bulldozers and graders; machines for 
washing mines; aerators, namely aerators for use in the mining industry for aerating 
slurries of mineral particles. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Provision of educational and training services to community based organisations and 
groups as well as land owners and students in relation to various community based 
projects including environmental management, protection, conservation and care, 
economic development, scientific based land care, protection and maintenance of 
wildlife, aboriginal health, education, culture and sport, water quality and land 
degradation, erosion and salinity; arranging and conducting of conferences; provision 
of museum facilities; museum exhibitions; museum services; exhibitions on mining, 
conservation, construction and science; arranging and conducting of conferences, 
seminars, exhibitions and symposiums; photography services associated with mines, 
mills and smelters; information, advisory and consultancy services relating to all the 
aforesaid. 
 

紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 

類別 Class 6 
Metal ores and concentrates; common metals and their alloys, unwrought or semi-
wrought; metal building materials; non-electric cables and wires of common metal; 
pipes and tubes of metal; metallic powders; semi-finished painted metal in sheet form; 
bags, pouches, envelopes and foils all made wholly or principally of metal; semi-
finished matrix metal composites; molten metal; metals, mattes and metallurgical 
products and by-products; goods of common metal not included in other classes. 
 
類別 Class 14 
Precious metals and their alloys. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Wholesale and retail services pertaining to metals and metallurgical products; 
advertising and business services pertaining to the mining industry; management 
services including the operation and management of mine sites; business management 
services for environmental protection projects; market surveys and studies for the 
mining industry; computerised online ordering services in the fields of minerals, 
metals and fuels; wholesale and retail services (or sales promotion for others) in 
relation to minerals and metals; advertising, marketing and business services, in 
relation to the mining industry, including, ore mining and the sale of base metals and 
common metals including unwrought and partly wrought common metals, alloys, including 
alloys, ores, metallic ores, and metal concentrates and metallurgical products; 
provision of business management services for the operation and management of mine 
site; business advice, assistance, consultancy, analysis, information, management and 
administration, including, the provision of such services to and in conjunction with 
community based organisations and in respect of various community based projects 
relating to environmental management, protection, conservation and care, economic 
development; import-export agencies; procurement services for others (purchasing goods 
and services for other businesses); sales promotion (for others); business planning 
and business administrative services relating to the exploration, evaluation, 
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development, mining, processing and marketing of precious and base metals; retail and 
retail store services in the field of minerals and metals. 
 
類別 Class 37 
Construction, repair, maintenance and installation services pertaining to mining 
operations and mining machinery and vehicles; mining of metal and metal ores; mining 
extraction and related mining services; consulting services pertaining to mining; 
quarrying and related open pit mining services; building construction, repair and 
installation and related building services; drilling of wells; factory construction; 
furnace and smelter installation and repair; installation and repair of freezing 
equipment; pipeline construction and maintenance; road paving; rental of construction 
equipment. 
 
類別 Class 40 
Processing, treatment and blending of materials including minerals, ores, metals and 
concentrates; purification of ores and related refining services; smelting and 
refining of metals, alloying of metals, galvanisation and electrolysis of metals; 
processes associated with extraction of metals and mineral concentrates from minerals, 
including crushing, grinding, leaching, neutralisation, ferric regeneration, 
flotation, counter current decantation, solvent extraction, electrowinning, carbon 
regeneration and concentrate dewatering; metal casting; millworking; recycling, 
recovery, purification, treatment and reprocessing services, all for common metals and 
their alloys and articles made wholly or principally therefrom; metal treating; 
information and consultancy in relation to the aforesaid. 
 
類別 Class 42 
Scientific research and development services in respect of mining, the purification of 
ores, smelting and refining of metals, alloying of metals, galvanisation and 
electrolysis of metals; industrial analysis and advice services relating to industrial 
uses of common and precious metals and their alloys; mining exploration and geological 
prospecting for minerals; engineering, consulting and testing services pertaining to 
mining and mineral processing; mine exploration; land surveying; geological and 
mineralogical research, prospecting and surveys; architecture, industrial design, 
analysis, testing and research services associated with mines, mills and smelters, 
including providing the services of analysis, testing and research laboratories; 
product safety testing; metallurgical and chemical analysis, testing and research 
services, including providing the services of analysis, testing and research 
laboratories; construction planning and drafting; research development and technical 
services for the mining and metallurgical industries; research in the field of 
environmental protection; environmental protection services in respect of conducting 
scientific based land care, protecting and maintaining wildlife and flora, improving 
water quality, and eliminating land degradation, erosion and salinity. 

 
 

[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.:  

301765936AB 

[540] 商標：  
Mark:   

 

[571] 商標描述：  
Mark Description:  

N/A 
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[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、地址:  
Owner's Name, Address:  

Soho Grand Hotel, Inc. 
310 West Broadway, New York, 
New York 10012, 
UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

擁有人的送達地址:  
Owner's Address for Service: 

FAIRBAIRN CATLEY LOW & KONG 
23/F, SHUI ON CENTRE 
6-8 HARBOUR ROAD, WANCHAI 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號：  
Class No.:  

43 

[151] 註冊日期：  
Date of Registration: 
放棄生效日期：  
Date of Surrender 
Taking Effect: 

17-11-2010  
 
12-11-2020 

     
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 

類別 Class 21 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers; combs and sponges; brushes (except paint 
brushes); brush-making materials; articles for cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked 
or semi-worked glass (except glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and 
earthenware not included in other classes; mugs. 
 

紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 

類別 Class 43 
Services for providing food and drink; temporary accommodation; hotels; hotel 
reservations; rental of meeting rooms; restaurants; bar services. 

 
 

[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.:  

301779607 

[540] 商標：  
Mark:  

 
 

[571] 商標描述：  
Mark Description:  

N/A 
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[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、地址:  
Owner's Name, Address:  

YIM WAI KEUNG 
Rm2007, Tower B, Regent Centre, 
70 Ta Chuen Ping Street, Kwai Chung, 
HK 

[740/ 
750] 

擁有人的送達地址:  
Owner's Address for Service: 

YIM WAI KEUNG 
Rm2007, Tower B, Regent Centre, 
70 Ta Chuen Ping Street, Kwai Chung, 
HK 

[511] 類別編號：  
Class No.:  

28 

[151] 註冊日期：  
Date of Registration: 
放棄生效日期：  
Date of Surrender 
Taking Effect: 

03-12-2010  
 
01-12-2020 

     
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 

類別 Class 14 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated therewith, 
jewellery items, horological and time pieces goods. 
 
類別 Class 16 
Paper goods, printed matter, stationery, adhesives for stationery, photographs, office 
equipments, teaching and instructional material, plastic materials for packaging, 
printing blocks. 
 
類別 Class 18 
leather and imitations leather, and goods made of these materials and not included in 
other classes, travelling bags, umbrellas, parasols, and walking sticks, whips, 
harness and saddlery 
 
類別 Class 24 
Textiles and textile goods, bed and table covers 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing, footwear, headgear. 
 

紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 

類別 Class 28 
Games and playthings, gymnastic and sporting articles, decorations for Christmas 
trees, toys, figures, characters. 

 
 

[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.:  

301786014 

[540] 商標：  
Mark:  

 
 



 
  
                        

15/27 
 

 

公報編號 Journal No.: 2021/06 公布日期 Publication Date:15-01-2021 
分項名稱 Section Name: 放棄註冊商標 (局部放棄) Surrender of Registered Trade Mark(s) (Partial Surrender) 

[571] 商標描述：  
Mark Description:  

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、地址:  
Owner's Name, Address:  

SUN LOK YEE JULIE 
Flat A, 11th Floor, Block 21, Palace, Hong Kong 
Garden, 
100 Castle Peak Road, Tsing Lung Tau, New 
Territories, 
Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

擁有人的送達地址:  
Owner's Address for Service: 

Messrs. Cheung & Yip, Solicitors & Notaries 
12th Floor, Dah Sing Life Building, 
99-105 Des Voeux Road Central, 
Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號：  
Class No.:  

14 

[151] 註冊日期：  
Date of Registration: 
放棄生效日期：  
Date of Surrender 
Taking Effect: 

10-12-2010  
 
23-11-2020 

     

放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 

類別 Class 24 
TEXTILES AND TEXTILE MATERIALS MADE FOR JEWELLERY 
 

紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 

類別 Class 14 
Precious and semi-precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious and semi-
precious metals or coated therewith; jewellery, precious and semi-precious stones. 

 
 

[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.:  

301798318 

[540] 商標：  
Mark:  

 
 

[571] 商標描述：  
Mark Description:  

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、地址:  
Owner's Name, Address:  

Sun Generation Limited 
3-5/F, Chiaphua-Shinko Centre, No. 1 Shek Kok 
Road, 
Tseung Kwan O, New Territories, 
HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

擁有人的送達地址:  
Owner's Address for Service: 

Benny Kong & Tsai 
UNIT 19B, OVERSEAS TRUST BANK BUILDING, 
NO. 160 GLOUCESTER ROAD, WANCHAI, 
HONG KONG 
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[511] 類別編號：  
Class No.:  

29,30 

[151] 註冊日期：  
Date of Registration: 
放棄生效日期：  
Date of Surrender 
Taking Effect: 

24-12-2010  
 
25-11-2020 

     

放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 

類別 Class 11 
Apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, refrigerating, drying, 
ventilating, water supply and sanitary purposes; microwave ovens [cooking apparatus] 
 
類別 Class 43 
Restaurant and catering services 
 

紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 

類別 Class 29 
Meat, fish, ham, poultry, game, seafood; preserved, frozen, dried and cooked fruits 
and vegetables; canned and boxed food partially or wholly made of meat, fish, ham, 
poultry, seafood, game; preserved, dried, cooked, frozen, boxed or canned ready made 
dishes, partially or wholly made of meat, fish, ham, poultry, seafood, game; dim sums 
made of beef, shrimps, pork, chicken; dumplings, spring rolls, soups, soup mixes, 
consommes, broth; prepared meals and constituents for meals; prepared dishes; potato 
chips; milk, milk products; yoghurts, frozen milk products; salad 
 
類別 Class 30 
Rice, pasta, congee, noodles; meals made predominantly from rice, pasta, congee or 
noodles; rice products, instant rice, instant rice with prepared meals, rice balls, 
prepared rice, rice boxes, lunch boxes (prepared meal), frozen rice boxes, rice 
sticks, foodstuffs having a base of rice, rice prepared for food for human 
consumption, cooked food and rice served in boxes, cooked rice boxes, prepared dishes, 
cooked rice with prepared meals and soups served in boxes; tea, coffee, cocoa; non 
medicated confectionery; pastries, cakes, biscuits, bread, cookies; ice cream, frozen 
confections, desserts, frozen desserts, chilled desserts; pastry; snack foods; sweet 
pies, chocolate, chocolates, chocolate products; prepared meals and constituents for 
meals; pizza, pizza bases; spaghetti; salad dressings 

 
 

[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.:  

301804671 

[540] 商標：  
Mark:  

 
 

[571] 商標描述：  
Mark Description:  

N/A 
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[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、地址:  
Owner's Name, Address:  

YANUA INTERNATIONAL PTE. LTD. 
221 Henderson Road, #01-01, 
Henderson Building, Singapore 159557, 
SINGAPORE 

[740/ 
750] 

擁有人的送達地址:  
Owner's Address for Service: 

ECCLES & LEE 
Suite 3212, Jardine House, 
1 Connaught Place, Central, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號：  
Class No.:  

28,30,32,34,41,43 

[151] 註冊日期：  
Date of Registration: 
放棄生效日期：  
Date of Surrender 
Taking Effect: 

05-01-2011  
 
26-11-2020 

     
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 

類別 Class 9 
Motion picture films; musical recordings; audio recordings; video recordings; 
prerecorded audio tapes and discs; prerecorded video tapes and discs; magnetic, 
optical and digital recording media prerecorded with educational and or entertaining 
programs; electronic apparatus; apparatus for receiving and transmitting sound, 
images, and audio and video programs; audio and video recording and reproducing 
apparatus; audio and video machines for singing with prerecorded background music; 
microphones; headphones; speakers; cables and connectors; calculators; data processing 
equipment; computers; computer hardware and software; computer keyboards, mouse and 
mouse pads; web cams; computer peripheral devices and USB (Universal Serial Bus) 
devices; data carriers; recording discs; flash drives; electronic personal organizers; 
personal digital assistants; wireless apparatus; telephones; videophones; cordless 
telephones; cellular telephones; cellular telephone accessories; cellular telephone 
cases; radios; walkie-talkies; electronic games adapted for use with television 
receivers or monitors; video game machines adapted for use with television receivers 
or monitors; portable gaming systems and machines adapted for use with television 
receivers or monitors; stand alone portable video games adapted for use with 
television receivers or monitors; video games adapted for use with television 
receivers or monitors; video and computer game programs; video and computer game 
cartridges; video and computer game devices; prerecorded game discs; prerecorded data 
carriers; interactive video game programs; motion-controlled video game programs; 
motion-controlled video game machines adapted for use with television receivers or 
monitors; motion-sensitive controllers for video games; interactive multimedia game 
programs; video and computer interactive programs combining animated images or live-
action images with data and synchronized sound for entertainment and or educational 
use; playing apparatus (electronic apparatus) adapted for use with television 
receivers or monitors; DVD and CD ROMs with recorded game software; video game cards; 
video and computer game data storage apparatus; downloadable gaming programs for video 
and computer games; downloadable gaming programs for portable LCD (Liquid Crystal 
Display) electronic games; game joysticks; handheld joystick units for playing video 
and computer games; plaything shaped controllers and accessories for playing video and 
computer games; electronic game programs; game software; video game systems and 
machines; video and computer game controllers; video and computer game accessories; 
accessories for video and computer game controllers; optical apparatus and 
instruments; magnifying devices and video devices; binoculars; three dimensional 
viewers; batteries; battery chargers; transformers; photographic and cinematographic 
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apparatus and instruments; teaching apparatus and instruments; automatic vending 
machines and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; eyeglasses; sunglasses; eyeglass 
cases; decorative magnets; provision of downloadable computer games via global 
communication networks, computer networks and the Internet; parts and accessories for 
all the aforesaid goods. 
 
類別 Class 16 
Writing articles, instruments and materials; drawing articles, instruments and 
materials; arts and craft paint kits and accessories; colouring pencils; crayons; 
stamps and inks; printed matter; books and booklets; picture books; comic books; comic 
strips; cartoon strips; magazines; periodicals; movie novels; video game guides; 
paintings; portraits; photographs; pictures; posters; art prints; postcards; stickers; 
decals; printed transfers; Christmas cards; greeting cards; invitation cards; 
stationery; letterheads; envelopes; name cards; notebooks; note paper; memo pads; 
calendars; diaries; address books; guest books; pens and pencils; refills for pens and 
pencils; pencil sharpeners; pen and pencil cases and boxes; rulers; erasers; writing, 
drawing, colouring and picture books and boards; children's activity books; trading 
cards; flash cards; adhesives for stationery or household purposes; bookbinding 
materials; staplers; binders; book covers; bookmarks; photograph albums; stamp albums; 
coin albums; paper and paper articles; cardboard and cardboard articles; artists' 
materials; paint brushes; modelling plastics, compounds and materials; instructional, 
teaching and educational materials (except apparatus); office requisites (except 
furniture); bookends; paperweights; printers' type; printing blocks; disposable 
diapers for babies; paper napkins; plastic materials for packaging purposes; gift 
cards; gift wrapping paper; decorative paper; paper bags and cardboard boxes; printed 
advertising and promotional materials. 
 
類別 Class 29 
Meat, fish, poultry and game; meat extracts; preserved, frozen, dried and cooked 
fruits and vegetables; jellies, jams, compotes; eggs, milk and milk products; edible 
oils and fats; cheese; dairy based food products. 
 

紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 

類別 Class 28 
Toys, games and playthings; toy action figures; dolls and doll playsets; doll 
clothing, doll accessories; toy animals; plush toys; stuffed toys; toy vehicles; 
spinning toys; spinning tops; toy wheels; interactive toys and games; multiple 
activity toys and playsets; outdoor activity toys; flying toys; kites; water and pool 
toys; water squirting toys; toy bucket and shovel sets; beach balls; inflatable toys; 
bubble making wand and solution sets; construction toys; toy building blocks; musical 
toys; electronic learning toys; toy scale models or replicas; collectible toy figures; 
puppets; toy moulds and moulding compounds and materials; jigsaw puzzles; playing 
cards; card games; board games; ball games; toy sporting articles; athletic, gymnastic 
and sporting articles; balls; golf balls; golf ball markers; jump ropes; skateboards; 
knee guards and wrist guards; ornaments and decorations for Christmas trees; Christmas 
stockings; balloons; party games; character playing toys; party hats (party novelties) 
and masks (party novelties); party favours in the nature of small playthings; festival 
toys; toy playsets; electronic toys; electric toys; mechanical toys; wind-up toys; 
squeeze toys; action skill games; target games; shooting game toys; driving game toys; 
toys with light visual effects and or audio sound effects; parlour games; electronic 
games not for use with televisions or monitors; video games not for use with 
televisions or monitors; handheld unit for playing electronic games; handheld unit for 
playing video games; handheld LCD (Liquid Crystal Display) games other than those 
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adapted for use with television receivers; battery-powered video game with LCD (Liquid 
Crystal Display) screen which features animation and sound effects other than those 
adapted for use with television receivers; parts and accessories for all the aforesaid 
goods. 
 
類別 Class 30 
Coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, tapioca, sago, artificial coffee; flour and 
preparations made from cereals, biscuits, cakes, cookies, wafers, puddings; ice cream; 
chocolate, chocolate products, chocolate-based preparations and beverages; bread, 
pastry and confectionery, ices; honey, treacle; yeast, baking-powder; salt, mustard; 
vinegar, sauces (condiments); spices; ice; rice, pasta, noodles; pizzas; sandwiches, 
non-dairy creamers; tea-based beverages. 
 
類別 Class 32 
Beers, mineral and aerated waters and other non-alcoholic drinks; fruit drinks and 
fruit juices; syrups and other preparations for making beverages; soya-based 
beverages; malt-based beverages; ready to drink beverages; isotonic beverages. 
 
類別 Class 34 
Tobacco, raw or manufactured; tobacco products, including cigars, cigarettes, 
cigarillos, tobacco for roll your own cigarettes, pipe tobacco, chewing tobacco, snuff 
tobacco, kretek, snus; tobacco substitutes (not for medical purposes); smokers' 
articles, including cigarette paper and tubes, pocket apparatus for rolling 
cigarettes, cigarette filters, tobacco tins, cigarette cases, pipes, pipe filters, 
ashtrays, tobacco smoke filters, lighters; matches. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Entertainment and recreational services; provision of entertainment facilities; club 
services (including entertainment, recreation, health, sport and education); providing 
karaoke services; discotheque services; night clubs; provision of recreational and 
sports facilities; health club services; recreation and leisure club services; golf 
courses and driving ranges; providing tennis facilities; providing swimming pool 
facilities; provision of fitness and exercise facilities; fitness and exercise 
instructions; provision of gymnasium and health club facilities; body training and 
sports instructions; physical education services; entertainment, sporting and cultural 
activities; arranging and organization of meetings, conferences, exhibitions, social 
events, shows and displays for sporting and cultural purposes; art gallery services; 
publication of books, booklets, picture books, comic books, comic strips, cartoon 
strips, magazines, periodicals, movie novels and video game guides; on line and 
electronic publishing services (non-downloadable); education; providing of training; 
provision of education and learning facilities; education and training centers; 
arranging and conducting educational courses, lectures, seminars, training programs 
and workshops; training of personnel; motion picture entertainment, television 
entertainment and live entertainment services; production, presentation, distribution 
and rental of motion picture films, musical recordings, audio recordings and video 
recordings; production, presentation, distribution and rental of television programs 
and radio programs; production, presentation, distribution and rental of educational 
and or entertaining programs; production of interactive educational and or 
entertaining programs; provision of educational and or entertaining programs via 
global communication networks, computer networks and the Internet; production and 
provision of animated television series; provision of non-downloadable electronic 
games playable via global communication networks, computer networks and the Internet; 
cinemas; amusement parks; theme parks; game arcades (amusement arcade services); 
casinos and gaming services; live stage shows; musical concerts; production and 
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presentation of live performances; theatre productions; online education services; 
online entertainment services; online game services. 
 
類別 Class 43 
Hospitality services; provision of temporary accommodations and lodgings; hotel, 
motel, motor inn, resort and guesthouse services; holiday villas, cottages, lodges and 
retreats (accommodation); provision of facilities for meetings, conferences and 
exhibitions; provision of facilities for functions and events; provision of hotel 
facilities (hotel venues), including ball rooms, function rooms and meeting rooms; 
hotel concierge services; restaurant, hot pot restaurant, barbecue restaurant, sashimi 
and sushi bar, tea house, coffee shop, cake shop, café, cafeteria, fast food outlet, 
self service restaurant, canteen, snack bar and food counter services; cocktail, bar 
and lounge services; provision of food and drink for dine in, take home and delivery; 
provision of food and drink for consumption on and off hotel premises; catering and 
banqueting services; provision of banquet and social function facilities; the 
operation of hotels and resorts, restaurants and bars; reservation services for 
temporary accommodations, hotel services and hotel facilities. 

 
 

[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.:  

301804680 

[540] 商標：  
Mark:  

 
 

[571] 商標描述：  
Mark Description:  

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、地址:  
Owner's Name, Address:  

YANUA INTERNATIONAL PTE. LTD. 
221 Henderson Road, #01-01, 
Henderson Building, Singapore 159557, 
SINGAPORE 

[740/ 
750] 

擁有人的送達地址:  
Owner's Address for Service: 

ECCLES & LEE 
Suite 3212, Jardine House, 
1 Connaught Place, Central, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號：  
Class No.:  

28,30,32,34,41,43 

[151] 註冊日期：  
Date of Registration: 
放棄生效日期：  
Date of Surrender 

05-01-2011  
 
26-11-2020 
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Taking Effect: 

     

放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 

類別 Class 9 
Motion picture films; musical recordings; audio recordings; video recordings; 
prerecorded audio tapes and discs; prerecorded video tapes and discs; magnetic, 
optical and digital recording media prerecorded with educational and or entertaining 
programs; electronic apparatus; apparatus for receiving and transmitting sound, 
images, and audio and video programs; audio and video recording and reproducing 
apparatus; audio and video machines for singing with prerecorded background music; 
microphones; headphones; speakers; cables and connectors; calculators; data processing 
equipment; computers; computer hardware and software; computer keyboards, mouse and 
mouse pads; web cams; computer peripheral devices and USB (Universal Serial Bus) 
devices; data carriers; recording discs; flash drives; electronic personal organizers; 
personal digital assistants; wireless apparatus; telephones; videophones; cordless 
telephones; cellular telephones; cellular telephone accessories; cellular telephone 
cases; radios; walkie-talkies; electronic games adapted for use with television 
receivers or monitors; video game machines adapted for use with television receivers 
or monitors; portable gaming systems and machines adapted for use with television 
receivers or monitors; stand alone portable video games adapted for use with 
television receivers or monitors; video games adapted for use with television 
receivers or monitors; video and computer game programs; video and computer game 
cartridges; video and computer game devices; prerecorded game discs; prerecorded data 
carriers; interactive video game programs; motion-controlled video game programs; 
motion-controlled video game machines adapted for use with television receivers or 
monitors; motion-sensitive controllers for video games; interactive multimedia game 
programs; video and computer interactive programs combining animated images or live-
action images with data and synchronized sound for entertainment and or educational 
use; playing apparatus (electronic apparatus) adapted for use with television 
receivers or monitors; DVD and CD ROMs with recorded game software; video game cards; 
video and computer game data storage apparatus; downloadable gaming programs for video 
and computer games; downloadable gaming programs for portable LCD (Liquid Crystal 
Display) electronic games; game joysticks; handheld joystick units for playing video 
and computer games; plaything shaped controllers and accessories for playing video and 
computer games; electronic game programs; game software; video game systems and 
machines; video and computer game controllers; video and computer game accessories; 
accessories for video and computer game controllers; optical apparatus and 
instruments; magnifying devices and video devices; binoculars; three dimensional 
viewers; batteries; battery chargers; transformers; photographic and cinematographic 
apparatus and instruments; teaching apparatus and instruments; automatic vending 
machines and mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; eyeglasses; sunglasses; eyeglass 
cases; decorative magnets; provision of downloadable computer games via global 
communication networks, computer networks and the Internet; parts and accessories for 
all the aforesaid goods. 
 
類別 Class 16 
Writing articles, instruments and materials; drawing articles, instruments and 
materials; arts and craft paint kits and accessories; colouring pencils; crayons; 
stamps and inks; printed matter; books and booklets; picture books; comic books; comic 
strips; cartoon strips; magazines; periodicals; movie novels; video game guides; 
paintings; portraits; photographs; pictures; posters; art prints; postcards; stickers; 
decals; printed transfers; Christmas cards; greeting cards; invitation cards; 
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stationery; letterheads; envelopes; name cards; notebooks; note paper; memo pads; 
calendars; diaries; address books; guest books; pens and pencils; refills for pens and 
pencils; pencil sharpeners; pen and pencil cases and boxes; rulers; erasers; writing, 
drawing, colouring and picture books and boards; children's activity books; trading 
cards; flash cards; adhesives for stationery or household purposes; bookbinding 
materials; staplers; binders; book covers; bookmarks; photograph albums; stamp albums; 
coin albums; paper and paper articles; cardboard and cardboard articles; artists' 
materials; paint brushes; modelling plastics, compounds and materials; instructional, 
teaching and educational materials (except apparatus); office requisites (except 
furniture); bookends; paperweights; printers' type; printing blocks; disposable 
diapers for babies; paper napkins; plastic materials for packaging purposes; gift 
cards; gift wrapping paper; decorative paper; paper bags and cardboard boxes; printed 
advertising and promotional materials. 
 
類別 Class 29 
Meat, fish, poultry and game; meat extracts; preserved, frozen, dried and cooked 
fruits and vegetables; jellies, jams, compotes; eggs, milk and milk products; edible 
oils and fats; cheese; dairy based food products. 
 

紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 

類別 Class 28 
Toys, games and playthings; toy action figures; dolls and doll playsets; doll 
clothing, doll accessories; toy animals; plush toys; stuffed toys; toy vehicles; 
spinning toys; spinning tops; toy wheels; interactive toys and games; multiple 
activity toys and playsets; outdoor activity toys; flying toys; kites; water and pool 
toys; water squirting toys; toy bucket and shovel sets; beach balls; inflatable toys; 
bubble making wand and solution sets; construction toys; toy building blocks; musical 
toys; electronic learning toys; toy scale models or replicas; collectible toy figures; 
puppets; toy moulds and moulding compounds and materials; jigsaw puzzles; playing 
cards; card games; board games; ball games; toy sporting articles; athletic, gymnastic 
and sporting articles; balls; golf balls; golf ball markers; jump ropes; skateboards; 
knee guards and wrist guards; ornaments and decorations for Christmas trees; Christmas 
stockings; balloons; party games; character playing toys; party hats (party novelties) 
and masks (party novelties); party favours in the nature of small playthings; festival 
toys; toy playsets; electronic toys; electric toys; mechanical toys; wind-up toys; 
squeeze toys; action skill games; target games; shooting game toys; driving game toys; 
toys with light visual effects and or audio sound effects; parlour games; electronic 
games not for use with televisions or monitors; video games not for use with 
televisions or monitors; handheld unit for playing electronic games; handheld unit for 
playing video games; handheld LCD (Liquid Crystal Display) games other than those 
adapted for use with television receivers; battery-powered video game with LCD (Liquid 
Crystal Display) screen which features animation and sound effects other than those 
adapted for use with television receivers; parts and accessories for all the aforesaid 
goods. 
 
類別 Class 30 
Coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, tapioca, sago, artificial coffee; flour and 
preparations made from cereals, biscuits, cakes, cookies, wafers, puddings; ice cream; 
chocolate, chocolate products, chocolate-based preparations and beverages; bread, 
pastry and confectionery, ices; honey, treacle; yeast, baking-powder; salt, mustard; 
vinegar, sauces (condiments); spices; ice; rice, pasta, noodles; pizzas; sandwiches, 
non-dairy creamers; tea-based beverages. 
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類別 Class 32 
Beers, mineral and aerated waters and other non-alcoholic drinks; fruit drinks and 
fruit juices; syrups and other preparations for making beverages; soya-based 
beverages; malt-based beverages; ready to drink beverages; isotonic beverages. 
 
類別 Class 34 
Tobacco, raw or manufactured; tobacco products, including cigars, cigarettes, 
cigarillos, tobacco for roll your own cigarettes, pipe tobacco, chewing tobacco, snuff 
tobacco, kretek, snus; tobacco substitutes (not for medical purposes); smokers' 
articles, including cigarette paper and tubes, pocket apparatus for rolling 
cigarettes, cigarette filters, tobacco tins, cigarette cases, pipes, pipe filters, 
ashtrays, tobacco smoke filters, lighters; matches. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Entertainment and recreational services; provision of entertainment facilities; club 
services (including entertainment, recreation, health, sport and education); providing 
karaoke services; discotheque services; night clubs; provision of recreational and 
sports facilities; health club services; recreation and leisure club services; golf 
courses and driving ranges; providing tennis facilities; providing swimming pool 
facilities; provision of fitness and exercise facilities; fitness and exercise 
instructions; provision of gymnasium and health club facilities; body training and 
sports instructions; physical education services; entertainment, sporting and cultural 
activities; arranging and organization of meetings, conferences, exhibitions, social 
events, shows and displays for sporting and cultural purposes; art gallery services; 
publication of books, booklets, picture books, comic books, comic strips, cartoon 
strips, magazines, periodicals, movie novels and video game guides; on line and 
electronic publishing services (non-downloadable); education; providing of training; 
provision of education and learning facilities; education and training centers; 
arranging and conducting educational courses, lectures, seminars, training programs 
and workshops; training of personnel; motion picture entertainment, television 
entertainment and live entertainment services; production, presentation, distribution 
and rental of motion picture films, musical recordings, audio recordings and video 
recordings; production, presentation, distribution and rental of television programs 
and radio programs; production, presentation, distribution and rental of educational 
and or entertaining programs; production of interactive educational and or 
entertaining programs; provision of educational and or entertaining programs via 
global communication networks, computer networks and the Internet; production and 
provision of animated television series; provision of non-downloadable electronic 
games playable via global communication networks, computer networks and the Internet; 
cinemas; amusement parks; theme parks; game arcades (amusement arcade services); 
casinos and gaming services; live stage shows; musical concerts; production and 
presentation of live performances; theatre productions; online education services; 
online entertainment services; online game services. 
 
類別 Class 43 
Hospitality services; provision of temporary accommodations and lodgings; hotel, 
motel, motor inn, resort and guesthouse services; holiday villas, cottages, lodges and 
retreats (accommodation); provision of facilities for meetings, conferences and 
exhibitions; provision of facilities for functions and events; provision of hotel 
facilities (hotel venues), including ball rooms, function rooms and meeting rooms; 
hotel concierge services; restaurant, hot pot restaurant, barbecue restaurant, sashimi 
and sushi bar, tea house, coffee shop, cake shop, café, cafeteria, fast food outlet, 
self service restaurant, canteen, snack bar and food counter services; cocktail, bar 
and lounge services; provision of food and drink for dine in, take home and delivery; 
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provision of food and drink for consumption on and off hotel premises; catering and 
banqueting services; provision of banquet and social function facilities; the 
operation of hotels and resorts, restaurants and bars; reservation services for 
temporary accommodations, hotel services and hotel facilities. 

 
 

[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.:  

301839097 

[540] 商標：  
Mark:  

 
 

[571] 商標描述：  
Mark Description:  

The applicant claims the colours red (Pantone 
485C), orange (Pantone 130C), Green (Pantone 
382C) and blue (Pantone 299C and Pantone 280) as 
elements of mark "A" in the series. 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、地址:  
Owner's Name, Address:  

Akzo Nobel Coatings International B.V. 
Velperweg 76 
6824 BM Arnhem 
NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

擁有人的送達地址:  
Owner's Address for Service: 

Deacons 
5TH FLOOR, ALEXANDRA HOUSE, 
18 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號：  
Class No.:  

2,7,16,19,37,40,42 

[151] 註冊日期：  
Date of Registration: 
放棄生效日期：  
Date of Surrender 
Taking Effect: 

21-02-2011  
 
16-11-2020 

     

放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 

類別 Class 1 
Chemical products for use in the manufacture of paint; glues for industrial purposes; 
adhesives. 
 
類別 Class 8 
Hand tools and implements, all for the application of paints, varnishes, lacquers, 
woodstains, and for the cleaning of painting implements; parts, so far as they are not 
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included in other classes, for the aforesaid goods; apparatus for removing paints; 
hand operated mixing tools for paints; paint guards; paint shields; painter's knives; 
painter's tools. 
 
類別 Class 9 
Computer programs; computer software; data processing apparatus; measuring and 
weighing apparatus, instruments and machines; protective clothing, protective masks, 
checking apparatus, coin or counter-freed apparatus, fire-extinguishing apparatus. 
 
類別 Class 17 
Insulating paints and rubber- and plastic fillers for packaging, stopping and 
insulating. 
 
類別 Class 27 
Coverings for walls (wallpaper). 
 
類別 Class 35 
Retail and wholesale services relating to the sale and supply of paints and decorating 
products. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Education and training services; business educational services; arrangement of 
conferences and exhibitions; arranging of training services; the provision of on-line 
electronic publications; the provision of on-line news; demonstration of, instruction 
in and training in painting and decorating techniques; and advisory services related 
thereto. 
 

紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 

類別 Class 2 
Paints; varnishes; lacquers; thinners; colouring matters all being additives for 
paints, varnishes or lacquers; preservatives against rust and against deterioration of 
wood; priming preparations (in the nature of paints); wood stains. 
 
類別 Class 7 
Machines and apparatus all for the application of paints, varnishes, lacquers, 
woodstains, and for the cleaning of painting implements; colour-mixing machines; 
apparatus for mixing paints; machines for the removal of paint; paint-spraying 
equipment and paint spray guns; so far as they are not included in other classes; 
parts for the aforesaid goods. 
 
類別 Class 16 
Handheld instruments for painting; painting apparatus; brushes for applying paint, 
glues, sealants and oils included in this class; paint brushes; paint rollers; sponges 
for use in applying paint; paint roller trays; paint roller sleeves; stencils for use 
in painting; palettes; adhesive masking tape; adhesives for household purposes; 
stationery; printed matter; printed publications all relating to painting or the 
decoration and furnishing of buildings. 
 
類別 Class 19 
Non-metallic building materials; cement mix; materials for filling cracks, cavities 
and other defects in surfaces or in wood; expanding foam; wood hardener; tile cement; 
grouting preparations; grout coating preparations; sealant strip for doors and 
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windows; coatings in the nature of plaster; preparations for repairing or smoothing 
plaster surfaces. 
 
類別 Class 37 
Construction, building, maintenance, installation and repair services of residential 
and commercial buildings; supervision of construction, alteration or restoration of 
buildings; painting, decorating and wallpapering services; plastering services; 
property development services; matching services for paints; advisory and information 
services relating to refurbishment, renovation, decorating and painting of buildings. 
 
類別 Class 40 
Paint mixing and paint colouring services; the tinting (ie colouring) of paints, 
varnishes, lacquers and wood stains. 
 
類別 Class 42 
Design services in the nature of advising on the choice of décor, the design of décor, 
the choice of decorative products and the choice of colours for paints, varnishes, 
lacquers and wood stains; colour scheming (design services); colour matching (design 
services). 

 
 

[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.:  

301843227 

[540] 商標：  
Mark:  

 
 

[571] 商標描述：  
Mark Description:  

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、地址:  
Owner's Name, Address:  

Kabushiki Kaisha Arsoa Honsha (Arsoa Honsha 
Corporation) 
Kobuchisawa-cho, 2961 Hokuto-shi, 
Yamanashi Prefecture, 
JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

擁有人的送達地址:  
Owner's Address for Service: 

ROBIN BRIDGE & JOHN LIU 
6th Floor, Emperor Commercial Centre, 
39 Des Voeux Road Central, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號：  
Class No.:  

3 

[151] 註冊日期：  
Date of Registration: 
放棄生效日期：  
Date of Surrender 
Taking Effect: 

25-02-2011  
 
25-11-2020 

     

放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
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類別 Class 29 
Meat extracts; preserved, frozen, dried and cooked fruits and vegetables; jellies, 
jams, compotes; eggs, milk and milk products; edible oils and fats. 
 
類別 Class 30 
Coffee, tea, cocoa, sugar, rice, tapioca, artificial coffee; flour and preparations 
made from cereals, bread, pastry and confectionery, ices; honey, treacle; yeast, 
baking-powder; salt, mustard; vinegar, sauces (condiments). 
 
類別 Class 32 
Mineral and aerated waters and other non-alcoholic drinks; fruit drinks and fruit 
juices; syrups and other preparations for making beverages. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Education; providing of training; entertainment; sporting and cultural activities. 
 
類別 Class 43 
Services for providing food and drink; temporary accommodation. 
 
類別 Class 44 
Medical services; hygienic and beauty care for human beings or animals; agriculture, 
horticulture services. 
 

紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 

類別 Class 3 
Soaps, toilet soaps, medicated soaps; perfumery, essential oils, cosmetics, hair 
lotions, hair shampoos, hair rinses, hair conditioner (hair milk), hair spray, hair 
mousse; deodorants for personal use; skin care preparations; hair care preparations; 
nail care preparations. 

 
  


